
Decem her 28th, 2022 
Marcos Cazares 

T-Bone Construction
1310 Ford Street

CHEROKEE METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 
6250 Palmer Park Blvd., Colorado Springs, CO 80915-2842 

Telephone: (719) 597-5080 Fax: (719) 597-5145 

Colorado Springs, CO 80915
Sent via email: Marcos.Cazares(@,tboneconstruction.com 

Re: Water and Sewer Service to 6201 E Platte Avenue (HCD Drilling) 

Commitment Letter No. 2022-17 (Revision of2021-12) 

Dear Marcos Cazares, 

As requested, this document will serve is as a formal Letter of Commitment from the Cherokee 
Metropolitan District to provide municipal water and sewer services for the HCD Drilling commercial 
development located at 6201 E Platte Avenue. The proposed location for this development is located 
within the District's established boundaries and therefore is eligible for service connections from the 
District. 

Cherokee Metropolitan District staff, along with the developer, have determined that the following will 
be the total water demand required by this development: 

Type of Use Demand (AF/yr) 

Indoor Commercial 1.83 

Irrigation 0.0 

Total 1.83 

This lot has an existing permitted well in the Laramie-Fox Hills aquifer (permit number 4341-F) that 
will be sufficient to provide irrigation and other non-potable flows for this development. 

Based on a conservatively low 0% consumptive use of domestic water, the development is expected to 
produce 1,600 gallons of wastewater per day, representing 0.06% of CMD's wastewater capacity. This 
usage is in line with anticipated wastewater demand for this area of the District. This 0% consumptive 
use is calculated for the purposes of ensuring CMD wastewater collection and treatment infrastructure 
is capable of treating the maximum possible volume of wastewater generated from this development. 
This is not intended in any way to limit consumptive uses of potable water on the subject property. 




